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would be needed to introduce such a ministry and bring proposals to General  
Assembly 2024. 
 
In the past 12 months, a huge amount of work has been undertaken by the Children’s 
and Youth Work Committee (CYWC), in collaboration with Ministries Committee and 
Education and Learning Committee, to develop these proposals. This work has reached 
beyond these three committees, and the CYWC has had in-depth discussion with the 
Worship, Faith and Order Committee, Finance Committee, Synod Moderators, the 
Synod lead workers for children’s and youth work (CYDO+ team), members of URC 
Youth, the Church Related Community Work Development Worker, discussions at  
and around Assembly Executive 2024, and youth leaders at the URC Youth  
Leaders gathering. 
 
What we believe to be a helpful and exciting proposal has emerged that has been 
shaped by all of these conversations. However, while broadly in favour of the shape of 
the proposals, Ministries Committee felt unable to support any resolutions that would 
have looked to 
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While we would have been delighted to bring the full proposals to this year’s General 
Assembly, it is right that we take this time to collaborate further to ensure that they are 
as comprehensive as possible to enable the church to discern the mind of Christ. In the 
meantime, our thanks go to all those who have helped shaped the proposals and have 
joined us on this journey. We remain committed to this work, and look forward to 
presenting full proposals in due course. 


